Township of Mendham

incorporated march 29, 1749

June 2021
Dear Resident:

On Friday, July 2nd, a special event will take place at Mosle Field to honor our country’s Independence
Day. This year’s event will feature musical entertainment, food, and a fireworks display! I hope you’re
able to make it!

Due to your home’s close proximity to Mosle Field, I wanted to make you aware of the event itself and
provide some detailed information on the event logistics.

Restricted Access Area

In order to provide the necessary safety zone for the presentation of the event, there will be a 350 - 400
foot restricted area on Mosle Field which will be closed to the public. This restricted area will be the
fallout area from the fireworks display area and where the public is seated. Should you wish to go to the
event, we ask that you do not go through the restricted area.

Noise & Event Operating Hours

Entertainment and Activities will take place on Friday, July 2nd from 6:30pm - 10:00pm (Emergency
Personnel will be on the scene from 5:30pm - 10:30pm). A band will be playing music for the duration of
the event. The gates will open at 6:30pm and everyone will be seated by 8:15pm. The fireworks show will
start at 9:15pm and go for about 20 minutes. Please be aware that you will hear a booming sound when
the fireworks are shot-off. That sound is from the quick release of energy, which causes the air to expand
faster than the speed of sound, causing a shockwave.

Traffic & Parking

There will be short periods of traffic from 6:30pm - 8:00pm, and 9:40pm - 10:30pm. Attendees will be
parking on the street. There will be a police presence in the area throughout the duration of the event.
Please be aware that pedestrians will be walking around the area at night.

I hope this information is helpful. If you are interested in attending, please contact:
dguida@mendhamtownship.org. Again, I hope that you are able to join us, if not, I hope these activities
do not inconvenience you in any way.

If you require further information, please email me at sneibart@mendhamtownship.org or call the
township at (973) 543-4555.

Sincerely,
Sarah Neibart
Mayor, Mendham Township
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